
	
  

The Shamona Creek Home & School Association would like to  
invite you to our 1st Family Fun Event of the year: 

 

Thursday, September 10, 2015 
5 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

Shamona Creek Playground 
{All parking will be at the 6th Grade Center} 

 
Bring the whole family and join us for an evening of playing with old 
friends, meeting new friends, and kicking off a brand new school year.  
Grab a picnic blanket and come hungry!  We will have several food 
trucks, with an array of dinner options… 

 {including cupcakes & water ice to polish off the night} 
 
 
Visit our SCHSA tables to learn more about how  
you can get involved with your children’s  
elementary school experience.   
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